STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

Inter-Department Communication

DATE: " October 19, 2017
AT (OFFICE): NHPUC

FROM: Michael Ladam, Director, Regulatory Innovation and Strategy

SUBJECT: DT 17-138: Teleport Communications of America LLC Request for
Waiver of Neustar Denial of Numbering Resources

TO: Commissioners
Debra Howland, Executive Director

CC: David Wiesner, Staff Attorney

On September 11, 2017, Teleport Communications of America LLC (AT&T)
filed a petition asking the Commission to make a full code of 10,000 telephone numbers
available by overturning Neustar’s original decision to withhold the code.

Staff has discussed the request with AT&T and sought additional information
regarding its customer’s need for the number code.

AT&T has worked with its customer to more clearly quantify the need, and has
now reported to Staff that the customer can proceed with its project without obtaining a
full code or even a block of numbers at this time.

Consequently, AT&T is withdrawing the waiver request and this docket may be
closed.



SERVICE LIST - EMAIL ADDRESSES - DOCKET RELATED
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the service list.
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FILING INSTRUCTIONS:

a) Pursuant to N.H. Admin Rule Puc 203.02 (a), with the exception of Discovery, file 7 copies, as well as an

electronic copy, of all documents including cover letter with: DEBRA A HOWLAND
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

NHPUC
21 S. FRUIT ST, SUITE 10
CONCORD NH 03301-2429
b) Serve an electronic copy with each person identified on the Commission's service list and with the Office of
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